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“I've been helping out in whatever way i can. It's always been a pleasure to see how happy the
faces of the children, their excitement and

Exuberance shines through when they receive the gifts! What's most touching is that some of
them want to share it with their siblings back home.

Though they have little, yet they are willing to share that much!!”
Wassalam,

Farah Bahajaj




